
Model
Series

(A)
Integrated
Devices

(B)

Fixed Camera

(C)

Overhead Camera

(D)

Combination Camera

(E)
Area Light with 
Overhead Camera

(F)
Power
Charging System

(G)

Solar System

ETP-MT/R [Leave Blank]
No integrated devices

-AED
Integrated housing for 
automated external 
defibrillator (AED)—AED 
not included

-AED-HTR
Integrated housing for 
automated external 
defibrillator (AED) with 
heater/thermostat—AED 
not included

[Leave Blank]
No fixed camera support 
or has combination 
camera support

-OP2
Fixed camera ready

-OP3IP
Fixed IP camera included

[Leave Blank]
No overhead camera 
support or has 
combination camera 
support

-NA
Overhead camera 
mounting arm ready

-OP4
Overhead camera ready

-OP4P
Overhead camera ready 
with post for pole-
mounting other devices 
(e.g. antenna, access 
point, etc.)

-OP5IP
Overhead IP camera 
included

[Leave Blank]
No combination camera 
support

-OP2-4
Fixed and overhead 
camera ready

-OP2-4P
Fixed and overhead 
camera ready with post 
for pole-mounting other 
devices (e.g. antenna, 
access point, etc.)

[Leave Blank]
No area light with 
overhead camera 
support

-BLP1
Area light provided, 
overhead camera ready

-BLP1P
Area light provided, 
overhead camera ready, 
includes post for pole-
mounting other devices 
(e.g. antenna, access 
point, etc.)

[Leave Blank]
No power charging 
system support

-PCS
Power Charging System 
(PCS) ready and other 
third-party devices

[Leave Blank]
No solar system support

-SOLAR
Solar system ready

Note Cannot combine with 
(F) or (G).

Cannot combine with 
(C), (D), or (G).

Cannot combine with 
(B), (D), (E), or (G).

Cannot combine with 
(B), (C), (E), or (G).

Cannot combine with 
(C), (D), or (G).

Cannot combine with 
(A) or (G).

Cannot combine with 
(A), (B), (C), (D), (E), 
or (F).

Example #1 ETP-MT/R -AED -OP2 -BLP1

Example #2 ETP-MT/R -SOLAR


